
LOOKING TO GET INVOLVED 
AND MEET PEOPLE?

JOIN LAFAYETTE JUNIORS

GIVING BACK TO THE COMMUNITY
SINCE 1953

lafayettejuniors.org

Ashley Battersby 
Broker/Partner
(925) 323-9955
DRE# 01407784
ashley@ashleybattersby.com
@ashleybattersbyhome  
www.ashleybattersby.com

It’s Village. Of Course.

An Open Letter from the Lafayette Homeowners 
Council Board of Directors to Save Lafayette

To: All Lafayette Residents, Business Owners, Workers and Land Owners. Lafayette 
Homeowners Council Board of Directors sent the following letter to Save Lafayette 
with copies to the City Council and City Manager with respect to a  productive 
alternative to continuing litigation over the Terraces Project. Please see below. 

Save Lafayette          February 6th

Mr. Michael Griffi ths, President

Re: The Terraces- Appeal of Superior Court Decision
The Board of Directors of the Lafayette Homeowners Council requests that 

Save Lafayette seek a productive alternative to the continuing litigation over the 

Terraces Project. As an advocate of homeowners’ interests, we fi nd that the Terraces 

Project signifi cantly helps the City in meeting its housing RHNA goals and obligations, 

particularly those for lower income groups. The Terraces’ 315 apartments are being 

counted on by the City in the current General Plan Housing Element update, which will be 

submitted to the State of California Department of Housing and Community Development 

(HCD) for review.

 After reading the Superior Court ruling, we fi nd that the City has fully complied 

with CEQA. The developer worked closely with the Design Review Commission, the 

Planning Commission, and the City Council to reduce visual impacts of the project. The 

currently approved project is attractive and with its commitment to sustainability, will be 

an asset to our community.

 We respectfully request that you consider using your group’s time, money, and

resources to support the expansion of the project’s current shuttle service to include the 

nearby schools and the downtown. There are other initiatives relating to traffi c mitigation 

and safe routes to Acalanes High School and Springhill Elementary School that would 

benefi t the neighborhood and which the LHC and Save Lafayette could work on, together.

 The Board of Directors of the LHC asks that you drop your appeal of the Superior 

Court ruling that upheld the City of Lafayette’s approval of the Terraces project. We invite 

you to collaborate with us and the City staff to improve the area near the Terraces in lieu of 

expensive and contentious litigation.

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

Bill Bucher, President, Lafayette Homeowners Council    
   
CC: Lafayette City Council

       Niroop Srivatsa,  Lafayette City Manager
https://lafayettehomeownerscouncil.org/
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